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Jerome Manarchuck

From: Matt McCormick <mccormick@fhhlaw.com>
Sent: Wednesday, September 19, 2018 11:06 PM
To: Jerome Manarchuck
Cc: Diane Carpenter
Subject: WFSI, FID 43864, Baltimore, Maryland

Dear Jerry,   
 
              My client Family Stations, Inc. wishes to notify the Commission that Station WFSI, Facility ID No. 43864, 
Baltimore, Maryland, has been operating at reduced power (approximately 63%) since September 11, 2018, due to tidal 
flooding in the proximity of the station’s towers.  The licensee anticipates that the station will be able to return to full-
power operation prior to October 10, 2018 and therefore it will not be necessary to file an STA request.  
 
              Will use of this email to notify the Commission of WFSI’s reduced power operation be sufficient or is the filing of 
a letter through the Secretary’s office still necessary?  
 
              Best regards,  
              Matt McCormick  
 
    
 
Matthew H. McCormick 
Fletcher, Heald & Hildreth, PLC 
1300 North 17th Street 
11th Floor 
Arlington, VA 22209 
Main Office: 703-812-0400 
Direct: 703-812-0438  
 


